
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 15/04/24 

‘Farmyard Hullaballoo’  

By Giles Andreae and David 

Wojtowycz 
 

 
 

 

Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a draw string 
bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required (Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no 
nuts or products that contain. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and cherry tomatoes 
must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 
 

The value we are learning about this half term is: 
Enjoyment 

This week we will be: 

• Creating farm yard animals 

• Discussing habitats and textures 

• Exploring 3D shapes and our 
Woodland area 

• Enjoying farm yard multi-sensory 
activities 

• Making ‘I spy’ sensory bottles 

Other Information 

Thank you for the Easter holiday homework the children have brought in this week. This is 
now on display in the Nursery and the books that were sent in have been shared with the 

children.  
We have taken delivery of some duckling eggs in Nursery this week. The children are 

carefully observing the eggs for any changes and are very excited to hold the ducklings 
once they have hatched! 

If you would like to reserve a place at the Communication and Language Workshop and 
have not already done so, please email extra@leasowes.staffs.sch.uk with the full 

names of the parent and child who will be attending as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks                                                                                                         
The Nursery Team   

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 24th April  Communication and Language Workshop 
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